
 

E. Capitol Expressway & Tully Road Businesses, 

Weather and conditions permitting, Solcom Inc will 

relocate Verizon’s underground fiber cables in the 

area, in advance of the Valley Transportation 

Authority’s construction of the Eastrigde to BART 

Lightrail Project www.vta.org/eastridgetobart. Our 

work is scheduled to start on or around 02/07/22.  We 

expect to be completed by 02/25/22. Our work hours 

are 9:00am to 4:00pm. All driveways will remain 

accessible during our work. We are working under the 

County of Santa Clara Permit # ENC21-0681 

For any questions or concerns, please contact Clay 

MacKinney at 510754-0614 or email at 

claym@solcom.us  For questions about VTA’s light rail 

project,contact VTA Community Outreach, 408-321- 

7575, email community.outreach@vta.org. 
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